
 

 

NORDISK AUDIOLOGISK SELSKAB / NORDIC AUDIOLOGICAL SOCIETY 

CONFERENCE IN ODENSE, DENMARK, MAY 13-15, 2020 

We are happy to welcome you to the NAS2020 conference in Odense, Denmark. The conference takes 

place May 13-15 2020. 

The venue of the conference is the new culture and conference centre, ODEON, located in the heart of 

Odense within walking distance to the central train station. 

The organizing committee is planning a varied and ambitious scientific program focusing on Nordic 

speakers and at the same time giving room for sessions with international keynote speakers. 

We encourage Nordic colleagues in the field of audiology to submit abstracts for presentations in the free 

sessions or as posters. 

Kick-off for the conference is Wednesday morning May 13 2020. We recommend that participants arrive on 

Tuesday May 12 and take part in the welcome reception arranged prior to the conference. 

In addition to the professional topics at the conference, we plan to offer an exciting social program. We 

look forward to seeing you in Denmark May 2020. 

The conference is open for registration. Early Bird registration at reduced fee is possible until January 31 

2020. Please find additional information and updates about the conference at http://nas2020.sdu.dk/  

 

Best regards 

Rikke Schnack-Petersen 

Chair of the organizing committee 

http://nas2020.sdu.dk/

